# Chippewa Valley Blues Society Minutes October 14Th 2008

Past minutes from August were approved.

The secretary was not given a list of all attendees.

Vice president Snapshot was in charge of the meeting.

## Treasures Report:

The treasurer's report was not given as Terri wasn't present. The group at this meeting has requested to be given an itemized report on what CVBS's \$1,000 donated dollars were spent on for the September Coalition Blues Concert. It was agreed to bring this up at the next meeting when the president and treasurer can attend. Snapshot mentioned that \$1,100 will be needed for the 1st Anniversary Bash on November 15Th to be held at the House of Rock on Water Street in Eau Claire.

### Membership Renewal:

Mike Fischer was nominated to design a post card which will be sent to all those who are up for renewal. A committee will be formed to print and send the post cards out at a future meeting. It was mentioned to possibly have a recruiting contest, and give away a hat or t-shirt for the winner. This is also to be talked about at the next meeting.

#### Website:

John LeBrun is in charge of the website but was not present.

Pete was nominated to start up a my-space for CVBS.

### Future Meetings:

The secretary was nominated to set up the next six meetings.

The next meeting is on November 11Th at Sammy's Pizza in Eau Claire in the restaurant. I spoke to the manager and if anybody wants to play, they can. We will be meeting at Sammy's on January 8th, 2009 and again on March11th, 2009. The Lion's Club meets every second Tuesday in the room and Sammy's needs a guaranteed \$100.00 in food and drinks for the use of the room. Since we don't know how many people show up at each meeting from month to month, we will be meeting in the main area. December 9Th meeting will be held at Cheri's in Durand.